

NEVADA GAMING COMMISSION

1919 College Parkway, P.O. Box 8003 Carson City, Nevada 89702 (775) 684-7750

> JOHN T. MORAN JR, Chairman DEBORAH J. FUETSCH, Member ROSA SOLIS-RAINEY, Member STEVEN COHEN, Member OGONNA BROWN, Member

NOTICE TO LICENSEES

Notice #2020-78 Issuer: Executive Secretary

DATE: September 2, 2020

TO: ALL LICENSEES AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

SUBJECT: ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS TO REGULATIONS OF THE NEVADA GAMING

CONTROL BOARD AND NEVADA GAMING COMMISSION

At its meeting on August 27, 2020 the Nevada Gaming Commission adopted amendments to regulations as follows:

- NGC REGULATION 9: Closing due to emergency declarations
 Draft dated July 16, 2020
 Effective upon adoption
- NGC REGULATION 22: Payment of winning wagers
 Draft dated August 12, 2020, with amendments
 Effective upon adoption
 *Amendments effective through November 19, 2020

To obtain a copy of the regulation amendments, please call the Executive Secretary's office at (775) 684-7750, or submit a written request addressed to the Executive Secretary, Nevada Gaming Commission, P.O. Box 8003, Carson City, Nevada 89702-8003.

The above regulation is available on the Commission's website at http://gaming.nv.gov/index.aspx?page=51